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Thursday 15th February 
 

 

Dear parents/ carers    
                                                                                          
This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. On this day, we have the 
pleasure of being joined by Anna Doherty, an illustrator. Anna is closely linked with Pippa Goodheart, 
who visited us on World Book Day last year. She has illustrated books for her as well as having her own 
collections.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming Anna who will be visiting us to share her expertise, her love of 
books and spend time with the children.  She will be hosting illustration workshops with the children 
throughout the day.  
 
‘Oh no!’ I hear you say. ‘Does this mean my child has to dress up?’  We understand that some children 
already have character outfits that they would love to share with our school community, but we 
recognise that this is not for everybody. This year, we have decided to continue with last year’s theme 
of ‘You Choose’, so on the day your child can choose what they would like to wear.  This could be a 
fancy-dress outfit, Sunday best or simply your child’s favourite clothes. There are many book characters 
who wear everyday clothes, and there are some simple ideas on the attached PDF that link to the 
Official World Book Day £1 books.  
 
Your child will receive a World Book Day voucher on this day.  
 
We look forward to celebrating a love of reading. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
  
Miss Watt 

 
Reading lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


